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30 April 2024  

 

Barbara Scott 

 

Dear Barbara Scott 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your request of 20 April 2024 for Information regarding Petone Wharf. 
We will answer each part of your request in turn.: 

I'd like to know the breakdown of proposed costs involved in the proposed 
demolition of the Petone Wharf and how the Council has landed on the 
proposed sum. Please provide all documentation, correspondence and emails 
associated with the projected costs. Please include estimates of obtaining any 
associated consenting costs.  

Response: 

We are withholding this information in full under section 7(2)(i) of the Act, as 
withholding this information is necessary to enable Council to carry on, without 
prejudice or disadvantage, negotiations. 

 

My son and I were recently informed by Cr Brady Dyer that a pile from the 
Petone Wharf had detached and was floating near the wharf. Can you please 
provide all the details about this event including all correspondence and emails 
relating to it and any council action that has been taken about this. 

Response: 

We have no information on this. Therefore, we are refusing this part of your 
request under section 17(e) of the Act, as the information requested does not 
exist. 
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You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of 
this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 




